
March 15, 2020 

Third Sunday of Lent 
 

 Weekend Mass Schedule 

Saturday: 5:00 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

1:30 pm   Spanish Mass    

Second and Last Sundays 

 of the Month  
 

Weekday Mass 

Wednesday, Thursday, & Friday: 

9:00 am  
 

Holy Days 

as announced 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday: 4:00-4:30 pm  

or by Appointment 
 

Parish Office Hours 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday: 

9:00 am-4:30 pm  

Friday: 9:00 am - 2:30 pm  

Closed Mondays  

(and Tuesdays following Monday  

holidays) 

 

Baptism 

Please call the office.  
 

Marriage 

Please contact the office a 

 minimum of six months prior to the 

proposed date for an appointment 

and information about marriage 

preparation. 

 

Anointing & Communion  

of the Sick 

Available upon request. We bring 

the Eucharist to those who are  

unable to attend Mass. Please call 

the parish office.  

SAINT CYRIL CHURCH 

The Roman Catholic Community in Wilsonville 
9205 SW Fifth Street, Wilsonville, Oregon 97070 

Phone:  503-682-2332     Fax:  503-685-9294 

www.stcyrilparish.org      email:  office@stcyrilparish.org 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Brian Allbright  office@stcyrilparish.org 
Business Manager:  Julie Tiedtke  bizmgr@stcyrilparish.org 

Parish Secretary:  Anita Ruggiero  secretary@stcyrilparish.org 
Religious Ed:  Mary Ellen O’Larey  re@stcyrilparish.org 

Music Coordinator: Danielle Jagelski  music@stcyrilparish.org 
 

A Message To Our Parishioners & Visitors 

We invite your participation in the many wonderful ministries 

here at    St. Cyril.  We are truly blessed by so many talented peo-

ple who make these ministries possible.  For further information 

on our ministries, please call the office. 

 Mission Statement 

St. Cyril Catholic Parish dedicates itself to sharing the Good News  

and the Sacraments of Jesus Christ. 

Vision Statement 

St. Cyril Parish is committed to creating a Christ centered  

community that seeks to:  

Enrich the liturgical experience  

Extend love, mercy, forgiveness 

Share the Church’s faith 

Celebrate fellowship and the sanctity of life. 



Are You New To St. Cyril Church? 
 
New parishioner registration forms are at the 
church doors or on our website. On the back of the 
form you will find organizations and ministries along 
with volunteer opportunities. 
Please return forms via mail, collection basket or 
drop them by the office.  Thank you. 

 
Saturday Evening Wine & Cheese Coordinators:           

 Dick & Leanne Spence   503-694-5875 or  rt4lee@aol.com 
 

Hosts:   March 21 

                                                   Joseph & Mary Fieweger 

 
Sunday Coffee & Doughnuts Coordinators:  

  8:00am      Pam & Phil Krumm            503-880-2626 
 10:30am     Michelle Zalec &                503-691-9041 
                    Kathy Ree                         kathy.ree@comcast.net 
 

Hosts:   March 22 

   8:00 am      Melany Orozco 

 10:30 am      David & Suzanne Daly 

Third Sunday of Lent 
March 15, 2020 

 Protecting Seniors Nationwide 

  Medical Alert System  $29.95 month 

       1-877-801-7772 

www.24-7MEDALARM.COM 

Readings 

March 15 

Ex 17:3-7 / Rom 5:1-2, 5-8 / Jn 4:5-42 

March 22 

1 Sm 16:1, 6-7, 10-13 / Eph 5:8-14 / Jn 9:1-41 

Mass Intentions March 18-22 
 

Wednesday   9:00 am      General Intentions 

Thursday       9:00 am      General Intentions 

Friday             9:00 am      General Intentions                       

Saturday        5:00 pm      Our Parishioners                                

 Sunday          8:00 am      General Intentions 

                      10:30 am     +Shawn French 

Parish Calendar of Events  
Office Closed Monday 

  

Tuesday                                                                             March 17 

 2:00 pm  Prayer Shawl Group                                             Rm 116 
 
Wednesday                                                                       March 18 

 9:00 am   Mass                                                                    Church  

 7:00 pm   Talze Prayer Service                                           Church 

 7:00 pm   Men’s Bible Study                                      Resource Rm 

 7:30 pm   HS Youth                                                             Rm 116 
  
Thursday                                                                           March 19                   

9:00 am   Mass                                                                      Church  

9:30 am    Adoration                                                               Church    

10:00 am  Women’s Lenten Series                                Fireside Rm 

 7:00 pm   Choir Rehearsal                                            Fireside Rm 
 
Friday                                                                                March 20 

 9:00 am   Mass                                                                      Church 

 6:30 pm   Stations of the Cross                                             Church 

 7:00 pm   Soup Supper                                                              Hall 
 
Saturday                                                                           March 21 

 4:00 pm    Confessions                                                         Church 

 5:00 pm    Mass                                                                    Church 

 

Sunday                                                                             March 22 

 8:00 am    Mass                                                                   Church 

10:30 am   Mass                                                                   Church 

                    NO RE CLASSES—SPRING BREAK 

Ladies Save the Date 

Saturday, May 9th 

Reconciliation Services              7:00 pm 

St. Cyril                              Tues           3/24 

St. Anthony                        Tues.          3/31 

Lady of the Lake                Wed.          4/1    

St. Clare                               Fri.             4/3 

PRO-LIFE MEETING             April 5th Hall  9:15am.  

For more information, call Ray Klupenger  

 At 503-504-0860. 



LITURGICAL  MINISTERS’   SCHEDULE    

Saturday,  March 21                                  5:00 pm  

Lector:            C. Hammonds 

E.M.             *N. Mulligan 

Ushers:          J. Fieweger, R. Parent 

Greeters          _________, ________ 

  

Sunday,  March 22                                     8:00 am  

 

Lector:             B. Manderfield 

E.M.              *G. Casale 

Ushers:           J. Grimes, K. Lester 

Greeters:         _________, ________ 

Sunday,  March 22                                 10:30 am  
 

Lector:               R. Forette 

E.M.               *M. Zalec                                     

Ushers:             S. Geisler, J. Johnston 

Greeters:          J. Johnston, ________ 

Altar Server:    _________ 

                     Third Sunday of Lent 
 

A woman encounters Jesus at Jacob’s well while drawing water 
for her household. Their thirst brings them together. Given the 
strict rules of public decorum regarding encounters between men 
and women not of the same family this chance meeting could 
have been over before it began. Add to this that Jews and          
Samaritans had been the bitterest of enemies for centuries. Their 
hatred for one another and hostility toward the other knew few if 
any equals.  

 But yet, the two sit, talk and listen to one another. Through their mutual             
acceptance of the other, the walls, boundaries, hostilities and hatreds, which had 
long separated Samaritans and Jews, melt away and disappear. The   Samaritan 
woman comes to understand who Jesus is. Initially he is a Jew, the despised and 
hated other. As he candidly speaks of her marital history, she comes to believe that 
he is a prophet. As Jesus teaches her and reveals more of his identity the woman 
says, “I know that the Messiah is coming, the one called the Christ; when he comes 
he will tell us everything.” Jesus replies, “I am he, the one who is speaking to you.” 
The woman then hurries away excitedly, to tell others in the town about this        
extraordinary man at the well. She asks, “Could he possibly be the Christ?” After 
listening to the woman and then listening to Jesus, the townspeople come to       
believe that Jesus is the Messiah. The author of John’s  Gospel says, “The woman 
left her water jar and went into the town.” Perhaps, knowing she was coming back, 
she knew she could retrieve it later.  

Or, did the author intend another meaning? Could the jar left behind serve as a 
metaphor for the life she had been living?  

                                                                                                Deacon Doug Myler/Celebration 



 

 

St. Vincent de Paul 
 

Thank you to all who attended our Pancake/
Omelet  breakfast last Sunday.. 
We are so grateful for your support of this event 

each year. These events help us to care for  families in need 
in our area. 

ProLife Request 

The ProLife Committee has not been able to lo-
cate the following 3 DVDS on loan: 
2 Copies of UNPLANNED and 1 Copy of GOSNELL 
If you have seen them, please return them to the 
kitchen area of the church. Our ProLife members 
thank you. 

                                                                                                                          HOMEBOUND MINISTRY   

 

We can sure use some new men and women in our Ministry of visiting the Homebound in our                
community.  Doing a Communion service at the various facilities in our Community.  What does this      
entail?  Taking the Eucharist to people who cannot come to Mass in bodily form.  They are so appreciative 
of our visits that it is WE who are blessed, as well.  We will not “turn you lose” until you are trained and 
feel you are ready.  We “Ministers” try each Friday to join each other in lunch somewhere in                    
Wilsonville.  This allows us to decompress and to find joy in each other before we return home.  

 

The Ministry consists of: coming to Mass (1/2 hr on Friday) and then a Communion service of ½ hr.  Then 
visiting anyone who couldn’t attend.  Usually 3-4 people.  Then we are ready for lunch.  We visit the 
SpringRidge and Court on Wednesdays. Please call the Office, Joanie Kruse, 503-201-6990 or Sally Marta, 
503-694-8740.  Please call and sign-up as we do have a lot of fun too. 

Bulletin Deadlines 

April 5th  bulletin articles due 3:00 pm, Thursday, March 26th 

April 12th  bulletin articles due 3:00 pm, Thursday, April 2nd 

 Stations of the Cross and Soup Supper  

Stations of the Cross will be held in the church on the Fridays of Lent at 6:30pm.  A   simple soup supper 

will be offered in the Parish Hall following the Stations.  At the heart of this  effort are the Lenten themes of 

prayer, fasting, and  almsgiving and so, we emphasize simple and encourage  fellowship! Thank you to the 

parishioners who have volunteered to make soup. 

 

St. Cyril Lenten Reconciliation Service 

Our Lenten Reconciliation Service will take place  Tuesday, March 24th at 7:00 pm in the 

church. This is an opportunity to receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation in this Lenten 

season.  Please join us for this  communal parish service.     There will be three priests in 

attendance to minister to this sacrament. 



                                     Knights of Columbus Father Joseph Saal Council 15640 

 FLOWER BASKET/PLANT SALE 

Parish Hall after each Mass: 03/15/2020 - 4/15/2020 

 St. Vincent De Paul (SVDP) - 40 Cans for 40 Days – Food for Families 

Before and After each Mass: 02/29/2020 – 04/05/2020 

 BOTTLE DROP: This weekend after all Masses 

(Blue bags can also be dropped off at any Bottle Drop location at your convenience) 

Next Bottle Drop: 11th and 12th of April 2020  

 ROSARY: Last full weekend of March 
 Please join the Knights of Columbus to Pray the Rosary. Our end-of-month Rosary is the weekend of Saturday 

March 28th and Sunday March 29th. The Rosary will immediately follow the Saturday 5pm Mass and the Sun-
day 8am and 10:30am Masses and be immediately before the Sunday Spanish Language Mass.  

 
This month we will pray the Rosary for the hungry and homeless. 
 
All are welcome to join us and, as usual, we will have complimentary copies of “How to pray the Rosary” and 
Rosary Beads for anyone that needs to borrow or keep them. We hope you can join us. 
 
If any Parishioner is interested in leading a decade of the Rosary, please talk to one of the Knights beforehand. 
 

Thank you for all you do. You are a blessing to our Parish! 
Grand Knight; Frank Garcia 503.533.0822 

Please visit us at KofC.org 

             Taize Prayer Service       

   Wednesday, March 18, 7:00 pm in the Church                                                        

                                       A Taize contemplative worship service consists of sung  

    and chanted prayers, mediation, a period of silence, and liturgical readings. 

                                    Come join your fellow parishioners for this special Lenten time.   
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Catholic ReliefServices—CRSC                

Next week, our parish will take up 

the Catholic Relief Services       

Collection. Funds from this        

collection provide food to the 

hungry, support displaced        

refugees, and bring Christ’s love and mercy to all 

people here and abroad.  Next week, please give 

generously to the CRSC and help Jesus in disguise. 

Learn more at www.usccb.org/catholic-relief 

 PROJECT AURORA– Rachel’s Vineyard retreat 

“I feel free to be the person God has meant me to be without hiding 

my true self. After 39 years, I now feel that the grace to forgive      

myself has finally been received by me.”                                                                                     

Rachel’s Vineyard retreats are for women and men who have been 

involved in an abortions in any way or are in relationship with     

someone who has had an abortion. Upcoming retreat: Medford, 

March 27-29. For more information contact Project Aurora 

541.942.2861, ProjectAurora@aol.com, www.RachelsVineyard.org 

or  www.Project-Aurora.org 



    RELIGIOUS EDUCATION                

  AND 

    YOUTH MINISTRY        

               

 

 

 

                                                     

 

      St. Patrick was a fifth-century Romano-British Christian missionary and bishop in Ireland. Known 

as the "Apostle of Ireland", he is the primary patron saint of Ireland, the other patron saints        

being Brigit of Kildare and Columba. He is venerated in the Catholic Church.  he was active as a  

missionary in Ireland during the fifth century.  

     When he was about 16, he was captured by Irish pirates from his home in Britain and taken as 

a slave to Ireland, looking after animals; he lived there for six years before escaping and returning 

to his family. After becoming a cleric, he returned to northern and western Ireland where, around 

432, he became a bishop to succeed St. Paulinus who had died the previous year.  

He visited Rome in 442 and 444, founded the Cathedral Church of Armagh which soon became the center of the 

Catholic Church’s activities in Ireland. During his thirty years in Ireland he raised the standard of scholarship,         

encouraged the study of Latin, and brought Ireland into closer relationship with the rest of the Western Church.     

By the seventh century, he had already come to be revered as the patron saint of Ireland.            

                                                                                                                                          Taken from Dictionary of Saints by John Delaney  and   https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Saint_Patrick  

                                                            CHILD SAFETY TRAINING 

There will be another training for Creating a Safe 

Environment here at church on Thursday, March 

26th at 11:45 in room 116 of the Parish Hall. 

Interested volunteers should contact Mary Ellen 

in the office to be added to the list of people 

who will be trained. 

Anyone participating in ministries 

for children in Religious Education 

must complete this training prior 

to volunteering in classes.  

                                                                                             Thank you 

      

There will not be any Religious Education classes March 22 or 29th due to the 

Spring Break vacation at our local public schools and families going away on        

vacations.    Classes will resume on Palm Sunday on April 5th   .                                                                                             
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Your Sunday Collections 

March 8, 2020           $7,756.00 

 

 

Facility Update 

As you have probably noticed, we have several projects in the works around the St Cyril campus. 

1.  The markings along the street and parking area in front of the Parish Office is to mark the utilities prior 

to working on the septic system.  The Parish Office is currently on a septic system rather than the City 

sewer.  We recently learned the septic tank is compromised and will need to be removed, per the City 

of Wilsonville.  Once we have all permits, and the “okay” from the City, the septic tank will be removed, 

the hole filled and the Parish Office connected to the sewer.   

2. The Parish Hall roof is an ongoing project that we are taking very seriously and weighing all options .  At 

this time we are looking at several quotes to determine how to move forward.  We hope to begin this 

major project early summer.  More information to come as we move along and learn more. 

3. It’s also Safety First Grant time again!  As some of you may remember, the Safety First Grant is offered 

once a year by the Archdiocese and parishes may apply for a matching grant up to $10,000 to improve 

the safety of the parish campus.  Once we have applied, been approved and the summer progresses 

you will see projects get underway.   

4. We recently installed a new hot water heater in the sacristy.  There were a few issues with the new hot 

water heater when it was first installed but we seem to have gotten the kinks out and it’s working quite 

well at this time.   


